
STUDENT ONLINE PERSONAL PROTECTION ACT 
(SOPPA) 

 Student Online Personal Protection Act (SOPPA)  
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Effective July 1, 2021, school districts will be required by the Student Online Personal 
Protection Act (SOPPA) to provide additional guarantees that student data is protected 
when collected by educational technology companies, and that data is used for beneficial 
purposes only (105 ILCS 85). 
 

https://www.ilga.gov/legislation/ilcs/ilcs3.asp?ActID=3806&ChapterID=17

